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Community Involvement [1]

Architects Serving the St. Louis Community
Killeen Studio is proud to be involved with the community. We live and work in the Benton Park
[2] neighborhood of St. Louis and we are active supporters of community activities and 
neighborhood organizations.

Mike Killeen is currently serving his second term as vice president of the Benton Park 
Neighborhood Association. Since 2009 he has organized the Benton Park summer concert 
series [3].  Additionally, Mike is a board member of the City of St. Louis Preservation Board, a 
member of Missouri Historic Preservation Alliance, and chairman of the 2010 Missouri State 
Historic Preservation Conference.
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